
SERRF Registration 2020-2021 Information:  

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

Due to the current COVID-19 health-related circumstances, SERRF registration will be distinctly            
different this year. For the first time, we are implementing an on-line registration process. We               
are excited about this new, convenient, and safe approach! The form is fairly simple to               
complete, detailed instructions are linked here. You will need to have a valid e-mail address.               
Please have your child’s medical information, including insurance at hand.  

Registration Link: ​https://serrf.tehamaschools.org/  
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